ZOOLOGICAL SOCIETY REPORT

NOVEMBER 2013

The Wildlife Explorers program, serving every third-grade class in RUSD, is back for another
academic year.

Last month the City provided TB testing for all relevant Zoo staff.

The City planted an additional five trees at the Zoo this month. All were planted in existing
picnic areas that had lost mature trees in recent years.

The Zoo Choo Express, Max & Jenny’s Jungle Grill and Barnyard Safari contact area have all
closed for the season.

Boo at the Zoo attracted 600 children and their families. Great weather helped make this year’s
installment of this event another success. Coverage on Fox 6 was good and included four live
segments.

The Zoo’s presence was appreciated at this year’s Heart Walk at Festival Hall.

We are offering free admission to veterans and active military personnel (with appropriate ID)
Sunday, Nov. 10 and Monday, Nov. 11.

We are offering free admission to all on Charles W. Johnson Appreciation Day, Wednesday,
Nov. 13 (Chuck’s birthday).

The Zoo will once again be participating in this year's Downtown Holiday Parade.

Respectfully submitted,

Jay R. Christie
President and CEO



